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Dear Minister Fedorov,

I am glad to share with you that | have been newly appointed as the Minister of Justice and Digital
Affairs in Estonia and would like to take this opportunity to reconfirm our support towards Ukraine.

I am certain that close cooperation between our countries as leading digital governments is now more
relevant than ever and am eagerly looking forward to meeting with you to discuss potential ways to
work together on our mutual challenges. | believe that the work that we have done together so far has
had positive impact on both sides with lessons learned, experiences shared, and practical solutions
implemented. | am committed to further build on the strong foundation that has been laid between our
countries digital cooperation and would emphasise that our support towards Ukraine remains strong.

Furthermore, | would also like to take this opportunity to reiterate our invitation for you to participate at
the Tallinn Digital Summit, taking place on the 19t and 20t of November 2024 in Tallinn. With the
subtitle “Securing the Digital Tomorrow”, your contribution to the discussions held in Tallinn would be
invaluable.

| strongly believe in the value of cooperation and hope that we can arrange a meeting soon to further
discuss the potential new and old cooperation areas to focus on.

Yours sincerely,
Kisa {akoSe

Liisa-Ly Pakosta
Minister of Justice and Digital Affairs of Estonia
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